
Ar. Ed,<~ard _'orkoian 
19621 Nest Me ichols Road 
Detroit, Michigan 48219 

Dear Mr. Yorkoian: 

December 19, 1 75 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan. and your gift of $100 for t ha t purpose. 

Our receipt #22366 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 
mk 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


